
Dates for the Diary
• Tuesday 19th March- Rescheduled Northampton Active Trip- Shepherds
• Thursday 14th March- Hockey Tournament- Late return 
• Monday 25th March- Easter Celebration Week 
• Monday 25th March- 1:30pm Easter Service KS2 in church. 2:30pm 

Easter Gallery KS1 please visit and purchase a painting. Interim reports 
to go home. Please contact the school office if you require an 
appointment to discuss the report with the class teacher. 

• Tuesday 26th March- Sunflower Seed planting- House event
• Wednesday 27th March- Easter Mass 10am. Easter raffle draw 10:30am, 

followed by an Easter Egg Hunt for the whole school. Book look for 
parents in all classes. 

• Thursday 28th March-School breaks up for the Easter break. Mascot 
competition to be judged. 

• Monday 15th April- School reopens for the Summer Term- Summer 
uniform. Science Week -Time theme- Microbit challenge! 

• Thursday 25th April- First Access Ukulele for the whole of Carpenters 
Class

• Wednesday 17th April- Forest School begins for years R,1 and 2. 
• Thursday 25th April- 

Compton Verney Trip- Carpenters 
Safeguarding lead: Mrs Concannon 
Deputy Safeguarding lead: Mrs Vale 
Mental Health Lead: Mrs Morgan

Message from the Headteacher ... Important dates to note… 

Keep in contact: Tel: 01295 660258 
Email: head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk 

Website: w ww.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk 
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  Value focus: Service 

Easter Raffle  
Please purchase 
raffle tickets on 
Parent Pay for the 
prize of the Staff 
Easter Hamper! All 
proceeds will go 
towards the roof 
fund. 

Dear Parents,

The children in Shepherds class were very disappointed on Tuesday when 
the trip had to be postponed. We are however all set for Tuesday next 
week! The permission slips and forms completed will be used as permission 
for the trip on Tuesday 19th March. Please contact the school office if 
you need to make any changes. 

Mrs King has uploaded the permission for the TAG Rugby event in Banbury 
on Friday 22nd March. The team were very excited to have secured enough 
tickets to this free event and that the children will be treated to a 
Michelin star chef cooking the BBQ food and will be given an opportunity 
to meet Jason Robinson. Please note that the whole of KS2 will be 
attending including teaching staff.   

The children as always were brilliant during our assessment week. The 
teachers will be using the information to form part of their decisions on 
your child's levels in the key areas of learning. The interim reports for 
Carpenters and Fishermen Classes will go out before the Easter break and 
the reports for Shepherds after the break due to writing moderation. As 
always we are excited to invite parents in on Wednesday 27th March for a 
'Book Look' session so the children can show you their learning. 

Have a lovely weekend,
Laura Concannon 

I am always amazed by the quality of 
work the children are able to produce in 
our school. This piece was outstanding 
and received a head teachers award, 
well done Ako! 

We have reached
the end of the 
consultation period! 
We now go to 
governors and then for 
the final LA approval. 
We hope in the next 
two weeks we will have 
registration forms 
available. The Pre- 
school starting from 
September will have  12 
places available. 
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